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Good Afternoon Miriam
 
Thank you for inviting our comment.
 
The management committee for Safe Night Broadbeach CBD Precinct Inc met today. The application was
raised at the meeting for discussion.
 
It was resolved that the committee has no opposition to the application.
 
 
 
Kind Regards,
 

 
 

Melynda Robinson
 
Consultant
 
t: 
 
e: 
 
w: www.clslicensing.com.au

Level 1, 2485 Gold Coast HWY,
 
Mermaid Beach QLD 4218
 
PO Box 1871, Broadbeach QLD 4218
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